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4 September 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of our Uniform & Equipment Policy. 

Students should not have acrylic nails, extreme hairstyles, false eyelashes or excessive piercings. We 
want to make you aware that if your son/daughter arrives to the Academy in inappropriate uniform 
then they will be sent home to change immediately. 

We would also like to remind you that any students wanting to wear face coverings in corridors and 
communal areas, masks must be plain and bare no logos, as outlined in a communication home 
regarding Face Coverings on 28 August. 

We look forward to welcoming all students back to the Academy next week. 

Kind regards 

The Bourne Academy 
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